
 

MEMBER/VOLUNTEER PROFILE: Helping to guide the profession 

Victor Lee, CRGS, CRCS 

Originally from the greater Vancouver area in British Columbia, 

Victor Lee moved to Edmonton, Alberta where he completed the 

ultrasound program at NAIT. After graduation, he made his way to 

St. John’s, Newfoundland, the city he now calls home. 

He is currently employed as a general sonographer at St. Clare’s 

Mercy Hospital. 

He currently serves as the Chair of Sonography Canada’s Board of 

Directors, making this his 8th year as a member of the professional 

association’s leadership team. 

When asked why he chose to serve on the Board of Directors and 

how he feels this volunteer opportunity allows him to help guide the 

profession, he had this to say:  

“I am thrilled with the direction sonography is headed.  I am so proud that, over the years, we as 

sonographers have shown our importance and value in the medical community. We pride ourselves on 

providing the utmost patient care in sonography and yet, we are humble enough to always want to learn 

and better ourselves. Being a member of the Board was a way for me to both grow as a professional and 

help the profession of sonography evolve in Canada. 

 

I am honoured and humbled to be Chair of Sonography Canada. The decisions we make and the actions 

we take as a Board can have a direct impact on each and every sonographer working in Canada. We seek 

to provide our members with the best services and benefits we can, whether you work here in Canada or 

decide to venture off to other parts of the world to practice sonography.  Sonography Canada will always 

be a community to learn and connect with other fellow sonographers. 

FAVOURITE EXPRESSION 

The purpose of a doctor or any human in general should not be to simply delay the 

death of a patient, but to increase the person’s quality of life. 

Patch Adams 


